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Question Answer 

1. What has changed? The name of the Fund, WPT (Westlawn Property Trust), has 
been changed to Clarence Property Diversified Fund. 

We sometimes refer to the Fund as ‘CPDF’.   

2. Why has WPT changed its name to Clarence 
Property Diversified Fund? 

Clarence Property Corporation Limited is the issuer and 
manager of the Fund. 

The Fund has grown over time under Clarence Property’s 
management. 

We believe it is important that the name of the Fund is 
aligned with Clarence Property, and is not confused with 
other funds.   

The name change has been considered by the manager for 
many years.  The time for the name change is now 
appropriate as CPDF better reflects the nature and 
investment style of the Fund. 

3. Is anything else changing? Nothing else is changing. 

The Fund structure remains the same, and your investment in 
the Fund is the same – it is only the name of the Fund which 
has changed. 

4. My holding statement refers to WPT. 

Do I still hold Units in WPT? 

Your investment in the Fund is the same – it is only the name 
of the Fund which has changed.  You hold units in Clarence 
Property Diversified Fund, which was formerly called 
Westlawn Property Trust. 

5. Will I still receive distributions from WPT? You will receive distributions from Clarence Property 
Diversified Fund. 

6. If I want to invest more money, how do I do 
this? 

We will send you details about how to make further 
investments. 

7. Can I still access my investment online via 
InvestorServe? 

Yes, your login details remain the same.  Only the name of 
the Fund/Security has changed to Clarence Property 
Diversified Fund. 

8. I can still see some references to WPT in the 
paperwork / on the website.  Is WPT different to 
CPDF? 

The Fund is the same – the new name of the Fund is Clarence 
Property Diversified Fund.   

We are in the process of updating all documents and 
websites to reflect the name change. 

9. If I have any more questions, who do I ask? Please contact our Investor Relations team on 1300 853 069. 

 


